4/6/2010
Hello Psyc Club Members,

In Tuesday's meeting we played a game of pictionary and enjoyed some pizza! We will be having our
bake sale tomorrow April 8th from 11-3:30 on main campus in the pedestrian mall, please come out and

support us.

Everyone had fun playing Volleyball last week so we will be having another game in the upcoming
weeks.

Please RSVP for the Progressive dinner by emailing me back by the 16th.
Upcoming Events:

April 9th- Bake Sale continued (11-2)

April 16th- Volleyball at 3:00 in front of class building

April 17th- Progressive Dinner



